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DOCKET NO. TF-2025-0047 

 
 NOTICE OF DOCKETING AND SUSPENDING TARIFF 
 

 On April 28, 2025, Interstate Power and Light Company (IPL) filed a proposed 

tariff with the Utilities Commission (Commission) in the above-entitled docket.  

Pursuant to Iowa Code § 476.6(1), a public utility subject to rate regulation shall 

not make effective a new or changed rate, charge, schedule or regulation until the rate, 

charge, schedule, or regulation has been approved by the Commission, except as 

provided in Iowa Code §§ 476.6(8) and (9). Pursuant to Iowa Code § 476.6(4), after the 

filing of an application for new or changed rates, charges, schedules, or regulations by a 

public utility subject to rate regulation, the Commission, prior to the expiration of 30 days 

after the filing date, shall docket the case as a formal proceeding and set the case for 

hearing unless the new or changed rates, charges, schedules, or regulations are 

approved or rejected by the Commission.  

Notice is hereby provided that the proposed tariff described above is 

docketed and suspended for further review 
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